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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
We had a fun time last week learning about Chinese New Year. Do ask your children what 
they can tell you and you could even work out what year you were born in and what that 
means. 
Watch out later this week for a letter about clubs next half term.  
What’s on this week: 

Mon 11th Feb Tri-Golf Club with Mr Davies for KS2 until 4.15pm  

Tues 12th Feb Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 
SATs Club for Y6 with Miss Brett until 4.15pm 

Weds 13th Feb Rev Kirkman to lead Collective Worship  
Netball Club for Y5/6 with Mrs Denison until 4.15pm 

Thurs 14th Feb 4 Y6 children to Fulford (Maths group) Parent needed to 
transport children please 

Fri 15th Feb Y5/6 Tennis Lesson at David Lloyd pm Parent needed 
Gymnastics Club with Premier Sports for Y1-4 until 4.15pm 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Alfie in Reception for super writing  

 Zachary in Y1 for being great at gymnastics with Mr Davies 

 Bertie in Y2 for always being kind 

 Betsy in Y4 for always being a good sport 

Tennis stars of the week at David Lloyd were awarded to Amy, Elliott and Sam. Super! 

Zachary and Alfie in Y1 proudly shared their swimming certificates with us. 

17 bronze Mathletics awards were given out and 1 silver.  

The house points cup was won by Pandas and Bears.  

 

School Council News 

You will know that the children in School Council are busy helping us to improve parking and 

traffic in the village. You may have seen the character they have borrowed from CYC, who we 

have named ‘Jim’ and the children hope he will remind you to follow their lead and think 

carefully about your parking at drop off and pick up.  

Don’t forget that if you live in Stillingfleet you can access the school bus service, which is free.  

Contact the North Yorkshire Schools Transport Team on 01609 533679 or email 

schooltransport@northyorks.gov.uk for more information. 

A special bus bay will soon be painted at the front of school, to make this service even safer 

and the work School Council have done means that all the markings outside school will soon 

be repainted to make them bright and shiny.  

 

Help please 

Rowan Class need some help with laminating. If this is something you could help with, please 

contact the school office as it will free up the teachers’ time. Full training will be given. 
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RSPB Big School Birdwatch 

Mr Norris, our After School Club Assistant, has registered to do the above, which involves 

counting and recording all the different birds in the school grounds for 1 hour.  This will take 

place on Tuesday 19th February, weather permitting.  In preparation, he would like to make 

some recycled birdfeeders with the children, to be hung on the trees, topped up with birdfeed 

of course!  If anyone has any plastic water bottles they could donate (approx. 500ml size), it 

would be much appreciated, as the feeders will be made using these.    

 

After School Club 

Unfortunately, we have so far been unable to appoint a Co-ordinator, so Miss Youll and Mr 

Norris will continue to run the club until we are able to re-advertise. We will continue to keep 

you posted. 

Don’t forget, there will be a fun food workshop led by Phunky Foods at After School Club on 

Wednesday 20th February. There will also be a Movie Night this Wednesday, watching a film 

chosen by the children and a Valentine’s Day themed craft opportunity on Thursday. Do book 

on as places are limited. 

Thankyou to everyone who has filled in booking forms for next half term. Don’t forget to send 

yours in if you are interested in using the club. 

 

Y6 Notice 

Two children in Year 6 have written the following message asking for your support: 

“We have been given £1 each at Guides and have been set a challenge by our Guide leaders 

to see who can make it grow the most. Our idea is to sell delicious cupcakes and tasty cookies 

on the playground at the end of the school day, on the following dates: 

Monday 18th February 

Thursday 21st February 

Friday 22nd February. 

Please help us if you can. Prices will be 50p per item.” 

By Amy and Sam 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison 
 
 

 

 
 


